
(ODD/128/2020) 
 

Record of Decision of the Service Director - Finance 
 

 
Subject 
 
This year the Council will be offering free flu vaccinations to all BMBC 
employees and elected members who are not already eligible for a free NHS 
flu vaccination, with the aim of reducing sickness levels to ensure greater 
resilience for the provision of BMBC services and to minimise the potential 
burden on GP surgeries / hospitals etc. In order to encourage uptake the 
Council will be offering vouchers to employees so there is no up-front cost. 
 
Authority 
 
The decision to provide employee flu vouchers was taken by SMT on 1st 
September 2020. 
 
Decision Taken 
 
To identify an appropriate supplier for the provision of employee flu vouchers. 
 
Date of Decision 
 
1st September 2020. 
 
Elected Member Conflicts of Interest 
 
N/A 
 
 
  
 

 
 Neil Copley - Service Director, Finance 
 


